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In Writing, we are heading towards the end of our Persuasive Writing cycle!  We are working hard to add voice to our writing – by adding Persuasive Techniques such as loaded words, rhetorical questions and expert opinions. Ask your child to try and persuade you to allow him or her to do or have something – you’ll be amazed! We continue to talk about POINT OF VIEW, with an emphasis on missing points of view in texts we are looking at. In Science, grade 5s are into their final unit of the year - Forces Acting on Structures and Mechanisms.  Grade 4s are focusing on their final unit - Light and Sound. In Physical Education, students are currently working on Track and Field, and will then be moving on to outdoor games, weather provided. In Health, we are continuing to talk about Personal Safety and how to say “no”. Students are enjoying listening to a mystery play about Vivaldi, and listening to music from the Baroque era.   





In French Language, the children are using a variety of strategies to construct and deconstruct paragraphs. The students enjoy listening to, and reading, non-fiction and fiction texts while refining their jot note techniques. In Math, the junior students are solving three-step problems using various operations. They are also calculating data to complete graphs and analyze results. In Social Studies, the grade 4s are continuing their study of Medieval Times. The grade 5s continue to study Ancient Civilizations in order to compare and contrast their governments, religions, histories, and social strata. In Visual Arts, the students glazed cartouches and creatures which were fired in the kiln. They have now completed a textured, fabric design and a spring plant crayon resist. Vive le printemps!    




















Reminders








*The final Scholastic Orders of the year are due Friday, June 8th.  





* The Humane Society will be visiting on June 13th.





* Track and Field is June 6th, rain date June 7th. 





* Electives Day is coming  - June 22nd. 





* The final school day of the 2011/2012 year is June 29th! 





 




















May Highlights





*Grade 5s had a great trip to Waterloo Park and learned a lot about Leadership opportunities for Grade 6!  





* Students learned all about COURTESY at our Westvale Way assembly and throughout the month of May. 




















